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Beware of Wild Boars

We have recently noticed the presence of wild boars at the
golf course during early morning and late evening hours. To
minimize the risk of encountering wildlife while playing on
the course, it is important to be aware of your surroundings
and exercise caution when walking into bushes to retrieve
your golf balls. If you do happen to come across wild boars,

please remain calm and avoid disturbing them any further.

Our staff is always available to assist you. Please do not
hesitate to contact us if you notice any incidents or
potential hazards at the course. Your safety is our top

priority.
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